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Our church service is going to remain at 9:00 for SS and 10:00 for Church. This is from now on, no changing it each season.
Fall is just around the corner, and it is time to start coming back to church since vacations are about done with. We have missed you even though our normal attendance has been good all summer long. When you are not here things don’t feel right, there is an open spot where you normally sit.
The journey with the Global Methodist Church is progressing very well. We have joined with over 6,000 other churches so far. Here at our little church most of you have seen no change with the move as I continue to hold church services that are Bible based.
Scripture reading: Philippians 4:11-13 NIV “(11) I am not saying this because I am in need, for I have learned to be content whatever the circumstances. (12) I know what it is to be in need, and I know what it is to have plenty. I have learned the secret of being content in any and every situation, whether well fed or hungry, whether living in plenty or in want. (13) I can do all this through him who gives me strength.”
Coming in late September we plan to begin practicing our bell choir! Please contact me or Jayne to get signed up. We plan to practice early Wednesday evenings. 
We will need 8-10 people.
     God’s Blessings,
     Pastor Galen 

